July 13, 2016

The Eddyville-Blakesburg-Fremont Community School District Board of Directors met at the district office on July 13, 2016 at 6:20 p.m. for a closed session (per Iowa Code 21.5) and work session that followed at 7:10. Board members present: Dan Hulbert, Mike Mayberry, Rena Shepherd, and Doug Brinegar. Board members absent: Bruce Severson, Dave Friedman, and Mark Haselhuhn.

President Hulbert called the meeting to order at 6:20 p.m. Mayberry moved and Shepherd seconded to move into closed session per lowa Code 21.5. Roll Call Vote: Brinegar, aye; Shepherd, aye; Mayberry, aye; and Hulbert, aye. The Board moved into closed session at 6:20 and recommenced open session at 7:05 p.m. Mayberry moved and Shepherd seconded to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 7:05 p.m.

President Hulbert called the work session to order at 7:10.

Board discussed at length the Estes Construction Assessment for the Jr/Sr high school. Chuck Seddon, Buildings and Grounds Supervisor, reported on various items within the building structure. A full mechanical evaluation has been completed and the report is due back within a couple weeks. Dr. Cook made a recommendation to establish a building assessment committee. The Board discussed a Voter Approved PPEL (Physical Plant and Equipment Levy) and would like more information in the next few months.

Meeting adjourned at 8:40 p.m.		
Dan Hulbert	Susan Bayer	
Board President	Board Secretary	